
Justin Timberlake and Jessica
Biel Plan to Wed This Year

After a long courtship of nearly five years, it’s no wonder
that newly engaged couple Jessica Biel and Justin Timberlake
would want to exchange vows later this year, according to
UsMagazine.com.  Timberlake proposed only this past December,
and according to an insider, “The big day’s this summer at a
private estate.”  This couple is known for it’s privacy, so
it’ll be interesting trying to figure out the details of their
wedding.

How do you plan your dream wedding in a short amount of time?

Cupid’s Advice:

Planning your wedding can be a stressful time, and adding in
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the time element just increases one’s worries.  Cupid shares
some tips on how you can plan a wedding quickly:

1. Location: Some places offer last-minute discounts.  Try to
schedule your wedding and reception at the same location.
 Also, be flexible on the exact date and time.

2. The dress: If your wedding is in three months or less, it’s
unlikely that you’ll be able to custom design a dress.  That
doesn’t mean you can’t find your dream dress.  Check out
boutiques which have wedding gowns in a variety of sizes so
that you’re able to find the perfect outfit for this important
date.

3.  Invitations:  Take  care  of  invitations  first.   It’s
important to give guests at least six weeks notice, so sit
down with your partner and decide on a guest list.  Doing this
will ensure that those you love most will be there to see you
tie the knot.

How would you plan a wedding with little time? Share your
thoughts below.


